
 

 

 

 

 

 

30th April 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This time last year we wrote to you with news about the potential development of a new 
Academy in Oldbury.  The need for additional secondary school places in Sandwell has resulted 
in this opportunity for Q3 to expand its work to reach a larger number of students.                           

The first building phase of the new Academy will be completed next year allowing us to open in 
September 2016 with our first Year 7 intake.   This is an exciting development for all 
stakeholders associated with Q3 Academy and will bring benefits to students and staff at both 
Q3 Academies, which we are determined will be centres of educational excellence in Sandwell. 
 
We do however want to assure you that the new Q3 Langley will not be allowed to divert our 
focus of ensuring that Q3 Great Barr continues its trajectory of success.  Additional resources 
will be provided to guarantee that the new project will not impact negatively on the existing 
progress of our students. 

We will continue to provide you with updates, and thank you in anticipation of your support and 
encouragement as we seek to make available the Q3 ethos to other young people living in the 
Sandwell area. 

Yours sincerely  

       

Caroline Badyal      Robert Quayle 
Principal/Chief Executive     Chair of Governors 
 

 

 

 


